Public Consultation Notice - Data Sharing Agreement (DSA) for the sharing of LEO Suite of Services Data between Enterprise Ireland and all Local Authorities
Start date of consultation: 30/11/2022
End date of consultation:  28/12/2022

Kildare County Council is intending to enter into a Data Sharing Agreement under the Data Sharing and Governance Act 2019.
The proposed agreement, a Data Sharing Agreement between Enterprise Ireland and all Local Authorities (including Kildare County Council) will be available for public consultation at: 
www.gov.ie/consultations/DSA/ for a period of 28 days from date 5th December 2022 and the new end date is Monday 2nd January 2023. 
The public are invited to make submissions by email to consultations.dsa@per.gov.ie
Please include the full Data Sharing Agreement name “EILAS 018/211122 DSA for LEO Suite of Services Data” in the subject line of your email. Only submissions made to this email address will be accepted.
Once the public consultation period has expired submissions cannot be accepted.
Documents for reference are:
EILAS 18/211122 Data Sharing Agreement (DSA) for LEO Suite of Services Data.pdf*
*(Please note that this PDF document also includes a Data Protection Officer (DPO) statement and a Data Privacy Impact Assessment (DPIA) where appropriate).

